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This is our final week before the Easter break. We break up on Friday 
at 3.10pm as usual and return to school on Tuesday 22nd April at 
8.50am.  
I would like to take this opportunity to thank you all for your support 
this term and wish you a restful and peaceful Easter break. 
Take care and rest well as the summer term looks to be a busy one!  
Mrs Green 

Celebrations! 

Pupils of the week: 

Class 1:  Jake Griffin-Cowap for improved behaviour and trying hard with his writing 

Class 2:  Alyssa Walsh for lovely effort with her literacy work 

Class 3: Leah Jackson-Fowler for using her times tables knowledge to work out fractions of 
numbers 

Class 4: Tyler Pover for much more concentrated effort in all areas, particularly Literacy  

 

The Infant Cup was awarded to Freya Warmer for being a helpful member of the class and 
trying hard with all her work. The Junior Cup was awarded to Hannah Booth for working    
independently in Maths and using and applying her knowledge to solve mathematical      
problems.  Well done to all the children who shared their successes in this week’s sharing 
assembly and to those pupils who remained on green all week.   

Sharing assembly 
Please join us on Friday to say ‘thank you’ 
and ‘goodbye’ to Miss McColl and Kate 
Thomas on their last day at Capenhurst. 
We will be celebrating their time at 
Capenhurst and wishing them well in their 
future. 

Sport Relief 

An update on the fundraising total so far… we have raised £827.63 as a school with several families making large 
contributions to that total. This is a great total from our small community and reflects the generous nature of all our 
families.  Thank you to everyone who took part and made a contribution. There are photographs on the school     
website and more to be added as they come in; thank you to everyone who has sent photos to school already. 

Friends of Capenhurst - reminder of events 
 
One final event this week. 
 
Friday 4th April - Chocolate tombola 
This event will take place before and after sharing assembly on the Friday. Thank you to everyone who has kindly      
donated chocolate for the tombola and to Mr Brocklehurst who organises all the tickets for the stall. Please come 
along and try your luck in time for the Easter holidays. 
 
If you are able to help out at any of the above events, please contact a member of Friends of Capenhurst or let 
school know in the usual ways.  

Birthday Celebrations 
The following children will be celebrating a birthday this week or 
during the holidays: 

Drew McMillan 

Zac Forrester 

Anna Fereday 

Kyran Pover 

Outstanding monies 
As we approach the end of the financial year, please can you send in all outstanding monies urgently, before the 
end of this week. This includes dinner money, snack money and swimming fees. 
Cheques for dinner/snack money should be made payable to “CWAC” or Cheshire West & Chester.   For all other 
outstanding fees, cheques should be made payable to “Capenhurst CE Primary School”, unless otherwise advised.    
Thank you for your cooperation in this matter and the swift settling of outstanding bills. 


